## the GREENROOM school

4A Albert Street, Windsor, Berkshire, SL4 5BU www.thegreenroomschool.com 01753 866711

Thursday, 28 June 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are nearing the end of the academic year here at the Green Room and would like to make the most of the brilliant weather we are having. We are therefore inviting all of our lower school pupils on a Liquid Leisure trip on 03/07/18.

Liquid Leisure is one of the UK's leading water sports facilities and home to one of the largest aqua parks in the world. We have had great success running this trip in previous years and can't wait to take our pupils along again.

There will be no changes to the school times on that day and pupils will stick to their usual travel routines. We ask that pupils bring along the following items:

- Swimming trunks/swimming costume
- Towel
- Water shoes (optional)
- a bag to carry their wet items
- A change of clothes

Packed lunch will be provided on the trip but pupils are welcome to bring their own. We will provide suncream during the trip but recommend that pupils apply suncream before leaving for school in the morning.

If you have any questions about the trip, please do not hesitate to contact the office at 01753 866711.

Yours faithfully,

Richard Allen

Co-Head of School